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Comments: What is up with the Forest Service?  Are you officially in bed with the corporations, or are you just

letting them slip through the back door?  Whatever the past policies have been through our disgustingly

exploitative human history, our various state and national departments need to start protecting the wild spaces

and ecosystems by minimizing, limiting, or forbidding human interaction.

 

Specific to the proposal, I hope you will adopt these points:

 

* Recommend the 1.9 million eligible acres of the WSA and surrounding roadless lands eligible for wilderness

designation as Wilderness. Do not abandon protection for the nearly 600,000 acres you propose to eliminate

from the WSA.

 

* Reverse the terrible recommendation to split the Wilderness Study Area into two smaller units. This would

dramatically shrink the area by permanently stripping long-established protections for Knight Island, Columbia

Glacier, Perry Island, Glacier Island, Culross Island, Esther Island, Port Wells, mainland Knight Island Passage,

and Lake Nellie Juan.

 

* Prohibit recreational snowmobile use in the WSA. Snowmobile use has exploded in the WSA in recent years.

Snow machines for subsistence and traditional uses may be allowed, but recreational snowmobile use is not.

 

* Management of the WSA should follow the Forest Service's Regional Office WSA direction, since ANILCA

contains no substantive guidance on WSA protection.

 

Thank you.


